

26 September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to be able to inform you that last year's non-uniform days were a great success. The funds raised will go a long way to substantially reduce the cost of school trips in each year group this year.

We have therefore, decided to organise more themed non-uniform days this year, to enable us to continue to help towards school trips next year.

The first one will be on <u>Friday 14 October</u> and this will be an <u>Autumn themed non-uniform day.</u> We are asking that all children come to school dressed in <u>'Autumn' colours</u>.

All the non-uniform themes we arrange will not need you to buy anything special. Hopefully your child will have something suitable in their wardrobe to avoid any extra expense.

As usual, the cost for non-uniform day is £1.00 per child.

Please support our non-uniform fundraising days as these will help to reduce the cost of educational visits for your children. Thank you

## Our Autumn Day FRIDAY 14 October 2022



Non-uniform day - Autumn colours - £1 per child

Thank you for your continued support!